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From: Cindy Black 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:16:12 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please make sure people stay in their homes - No evictions during this crisis!
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shoreline City Council,

During this pandemic it's important that people stay in their homes. Please do what other city mayors and councils have done and make sure not one gets evicted
during this crisis. 

Thank you!
Cindy
-- 
Cindy Black
206.552.3287
19708 15th Ave NE, Apt 23
Shoreline, WA 98155
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